
Employment Contracts  
 
Licensed staff may be placed on a temporary or a teacher contract.  
 
Temporary contracts are issued in a variety of situations. Because they are temporary, 
they include an ending date. For example, a teacher who is employed in an interim 
position to fill a family leave vacancy would be issued a temporary contract.  
 
Teacher contracts are issued for one year. The principal makes a recommendation to 
the Superintendent to offer a contract for the next school year. Teachers must receive 
notice of a non-renewal by June 1 of a given contract year. 
 


